
 
 

Notice - Annual Report for 2023-2024 
 
 
In accordance with section 5.55 of the Local Government Act 1995, public notice is given 
that the Resource Recovery Group 2023-2024 Annual Report was adopted by Council on 
28 November 2024 and is now available to the public. 

 
A copy may be obtained by contacting 08 9329 2700 or by visiting our website – 
https://www.resourcerecoverygroup.com.au/ 
 
 
 
Brendan Doherty 
ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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